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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 
 

Subject:  Temporary Lane Closures on Donaldson Road  
 

Date: December 16, 2015 

 
Work crews will begin to install a new right turn lane into the Dermody Development at the 

intersection of Donaldson Road and South Airfield Road. The widening of the road including adding 

a shoulder will begin tomorrow Thursday, December 17th lasting through the end of the year and 

may impact traffic flow on Donaldson Road at times. Expect temporary lane closures to the 

westbound lane through the intersection. Traffic will be directed to the left turn lane through the 

intersection (see map below) during these closures. Temporary merge signs and flaggers will be 

used to help with traffic flow. Please use extreme caution in this area and allow extra time for 

possible delays when heading west on Donaldson Road and turning onto South Airfield Road.  

 

 


